
 

 

 

 

 
 
We hope that you enjoy attending the USCAP annual meeting.  

We would really appreciate a short report of your attendance at the USCAP annual meeting. Please 
find guidance below on the format requirements of the report.  

This award has been made available to you through the generosity of the membership of the British 
Division of the International Academy of Pathology (BDIAP). The report that you write following 
completion of your attendance at the USCAP annual meeting, is very important to the BDIAP as it 
will inform the membership of the bursaries that are awarded and the outcome of the awards. It 
also helps inform us in the organisation of future meetings. We would therefore be most grateful if 
you could please send your report along the lines of the skeleton provided below. 

• Name 
• Training year (ST if based in the UK) 
• Institute/Organisation  
• Why did you want to attend the USCAP annual meeting? 
• Do you feel more confident in your knowledge / understanding of pathology following 

attendance at the USCAP annual meeting? 
• Highlight aspects of pathology that you have learnt from the USCAP annual meeting which 

you were not aware of prior to the event. 
• Are there any aspects of what you have learnt during the USCAP annual meeting that you 

would consider incorporating into your own practice? 
• Did the USCAP annual meeting meet your expectations? 
• Finally, would you recommend the USCAP annual meeting to your colleagues? 

Report length: One A4 page.  

Please illustrate the report with photographs if possible. Please feel free to add any further free text 
on any aspect of the USCAP annual meeting as it is your perspective that we are keen to hear about! 

If you have any problems, please feel free to contact the BDIAP for direction/assistance. You can 
reach us by email - education@bdiap.org or membership@bdiap.org.   
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